GRACE CLINIC

BROOKLYN, N. Y.

GENERAL SURGERY DR. EDWIN J. GRACE

June sixteenth, 1941

PEDIATRICS DR. MANNING C. FIELD

DR. FERDINAND M. JORDAN DR. ANDREW M. BABEY

OPHTHALMOLOGY DR. MICHAEL J. BUONAGURO

DR. FREDERICK T. BOND

DR. HANS BIBERSTEIN

EAR, NOSE AND THROAT DR. JOHN MAC E. AUWERDA DENTISTRY DR. RICHARD N. CLIFFORD

Dr. Fred Rankin 217 W. Short Street Lextington, Kentucky

Dear Fred:

This is just a note to let you know that I extend my sincerest wishes to you as the president elected to the Medical Association.

It is a rare honor--particularly at this very trying time in medical history.

Singerely,

Edwin J. Grace, M.D.